



Name: _____

Class: _____

REVIEW UNIT 4.1 GRADE 7



I. Choose the word that has the underlined part is pronounced differently from the others.

1. A. bird - watching B. away C. answerer D. common
2. A. allergy B. atmosphere C. teenager D. calorie

II. Choose the word whose main stress is placed differently from the others.

1. A. tutor B. shelter C. mural D. volunteer

III. Choose the best answer by circling A, B, C or D:

1. Don't read in bed _____ you want to harm your eyes.
A. if B. unless C. or D. so
2. She loves _____ flowers and putting them into different vases.
A. buying B. to buy C. buy D. bought
3. If you want to live long, you _____ eat more vegetable and fruit.
A. should B. shouldn't C. had to D. needn't
4. These people live in the mountains, _____ they have a lot of fresh air.
A. so B. because C. but D. or
5. There are _____ bottles of milk in the fridge.
A. any B. lot of C. much D. many
6. She thirteen on her next birthday.
A. will be B. is C. was D. has been





7. It is _____ to eat so much junk food.



IV. Use the correct form of the verbs in brackets

1you (visit).....last summer?

2. I just.....(buy) a ticket. I'm going to the movie at 8 o'clock this evening.

V. Read the passage carefully then decide whether the following statements are true (T) or false (F).

Nam likes sugar and sweet things. He often has an ice-cream and a chocolate cake after meals, but he only cleans his teeth once a day. He doesn't like going to the dentist. Yesterday, Nam went to see the dentist because he had a terrible toothache. The dentist filled his tooth and gave him some medicine. The dentist told him not eat too much sugar and he should brush his teeth after meals.

1. Nam often has apples after meals .
2. He only cleans his teeth once a day.
3. Nam went to see the dentist because he has a headache.
4. The dentist filled his tooth and gave him some medicine.

T	F

VI. Read the passage carefully then answer the questions.

The environment is the most important thing for our life. The environment is the air we breath, the water we drink and is everything we need for our life. This pollution affects the health of living things. But only we can change it and solve it. First we can use recycled paper to help save trees. Second try to avoid buying plastic. To protect the environment we also have to save energy.

Finally, we now know that environment is the most important thing for life. Everyday we invent and find more and more way to protect the environment. I hope that in the future the earth will be cleaner.



Questions

1. Is the environment the most important thing for our life?

.....

2. What does this pollution affect?

.....

3. What can we use to help save trees?

.....

4. What do we try to avoid buying?

.....

5. What does the author hope that in the future?

.....



VII. Find the word which is pronounced differently in the part underlined.

- | | | | |
|----------------------------|-----------------------|-----------------------|-----------------------|
| 1. A. tradit <u>i</u> onal | B. essent <u>i</u> al | C. audit <u>i</u> on | D. pict <u>u</u> re |
| 2. A. attr <u>a</u> ct | B. <u>a</u> ctor | C. guitar <u>i</u> st | D. g <u>a</u> llery |
| 3. A. delici <u>s</u> | B. spec <u>i</u> al | C. music <u>a</u> l | D. physici <u>a</u> n |
| 4. A. usu <u>a</u> lly | B. compos <u>e</u> r | C. leis <u>u</u> re | D. vers <u>i</u> on |
| 5. A. prefer <u>e</u> | B. per <u>o</u> rm | C. painter <u>e</u> | D. concert <u>e</u> |

VIII. Choose the correct answer.

1. Her hobbies are photographs and collecting coins.

- | | | | |
|-----------|-----------|---------------|--------------|
| A. Taking | B. design | C. organising | D. decorated |
|-----------|-----------|---------------|--------------|

2. A funny man or woman in a film is a

- | | | | |
|---------|-----------|-------------|-------------|
| A. Poet | B. singer | C. comedian | D. musician |
|---------|-----------|-------------|-------------|

3. -I don't like the new soap opera on VTV6 now.

-I don't like it.....

- | | | | |
|--------|-----------|-------|------------|
| A. Too | B. either | C. so | D. neither |
|--------|-----------|-------|------------|

